
 
 
Chess Group – June 2025 
 
Report by Diana Marks 
 
Ten of us turned up in June to tax our grey matter, and we welcomed yet another new member.  All was quiet as 
we concentrated, with only a couple of heartfelt expletives puncturing the air when one of us made a silly mistake 
and lost the queen! (Ok I admit it).   
It’s very relaxed in The Old Well with most of us enjoying a drink, either alcoholic or not. As games finish we see 
how other people are progressing and offer advice, whether welcomed or not.  It’s all good fun! 
We next meet on Thursday 3rd July 

‘97% of the global Ascension community who regularly use the techniques reported more peace, love 
and joy in their lives’ 
 


